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Road Construction Notice:

To: Motorists traveling Calhoun Lane

From: Danny J. Colwell, P.E., Richland County Engineer
Date: May 9, 2025

Re: Road Construction on Calhoun Lane

Richland County has Ambraw Asphalt moving back in on Calhoun to do some finish work this
coming week. The construction crew is scheduled to be working on Calhoun Lane between IL
Route 130 and Van Road on Thursday May 15%. This section of Calhoun Lane will be
restricted to one lane. Motorists are reminded to be on the lookout for flaggers.

4334 N. Meridian Road e Olney, lllinois 62450 « Phone 618-392-3141 o Fax 618-392-4529



